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Natomas CPAC members,
 
We want to make sure you are aware of a review letter (see attached) that the Metro Air Park
Design Review Committee (DRC) provided concerning the proposed Tentative Parcel Map (TPM) for
Metro Air Park Lot 36 (APN #201-1020-036). As the letter states although the TPM appears to
conceptually comply with the zoning requirements the DRC continues to have concerns over the
uses & intensity of development the large number of small lots may attract. Increased traffic impacts
along MAP’s main arterial is of particular concern. We would hope the County when & where proper
will scrutinize the possible impacts of this TPM to insure it meets the intent of the MAP SPA Zoning
Ordinance. The DRC will do so as well.
 
Thank you for considering our comments & concerns,
 

TOM
 Thomas A. Ramos
  Metro Air Park, LLC
  1450 Harbor Blvd, Suite B

  West Sacramento, California, 95691

  E-mail: tomramos@ramco-ent.com

  Office:   916-372-6170

  Fax:       916-254-5373

  Cell:       916-761-3410
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